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Dear Colleagues, 
 
I wanted to take a moment to acknowledge the peaceful protest and sit-in organized by members 
of our student body who have concerns about campus climate and diversity.  I applaud the 
constructive manner in which they have worked to create awareness for these important issues.   
 
As a part of these efforts, we have received a list of areas that students would like addressed, 
many of which are already in progress and will require continued institutional support.  We are 
going to continue working on these and other areas that are necessary in order to lead the 
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